
Dear Erie Water Works Customers, 
                                              

Many of you have asked how we are different from Flint, Michigan relative to lead and the quality of our drinking
water. If you’re unfamiliar with the situation, Flint made critical errors in 2014 that included switching to a water
source without implementing the required corrosion control treatment to prevent lead from leaching into the
drinking water. Simply put, we are not like Flint at all. The US Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA) has
nationally praised the proactive efforts of the Erie Water Works to eliminate lead pipe from the water system.

Your health and safety is our primary concern. The water delivered to your tap meets strict water quality
standards and is safe to drink. The Erie Water Works is taking an aggressive, multi-prong approach to address
concerns about lead. First and foremost, the corrosion control treatment we use is extremely effective, and upon
completion of an ongoing optimization study, will get even better in the near future. Secondly, we are making
historic investments to eradicate lead piping in the water system by 2028. The $49M in grant and loans we received
in the past two years is already making a profound impact in our community. And we have applied for another
$18M to continue our efforts to “Get the Lead Out”. Physically removing lead piping is the most effective means of
eliminating the risk. Please help us determine the material of your water service line by completing a short survey
on the website provided below.

Erie Water Works is proud to be your regional water supplier, providing World-Class Water, First-Class Service®.

Cheers to Water!

Chief Executive Officer

Erie Water Works 

Newsplash
eriewater.org

Why Did I Receive a Letter About My Water Service Line?
 

Although not every customer received one, we sent over 47,000 informative
letters as required by the US EPA Lead and Copper Rule Improvements.
Every water utility in the Country was required to communicate with its
customers to identify the water service line material on the private property
side owned by the customer. These records were not previously maintained
by the Erie Water Works, but are needed to complete the Service Line
Inventory. 
 

As a water system serving more than 50,000 people, we are also required to
make the inventory publicly accessible online. You can find this information
at the following address: 
www.eriewater.org/engineering-services/leadlinegrantproject/#Service-Line-
Inventory 
 

HOW CAN I HELP?
Please visit https://arcg.is/G1v05
or scan the QR code to complete
a brief survey about your water

service line material. 



New Payment Processing Portal
 

Erie Water Works is excited to announce its new online
payment portal, Resident Access. 

Resident Access will offer a modern, user-friendly
interface, making it simple for customers to make
payments and manage their account information.

In addition, the $2.95 fee per transaction for card
payments will be replaced with a 3.15% convenience
fee. The great news is there are still many free ways to
pay. Learn more at eriewater.org.

Attention Auto-Pay Customers!

Customers currently set up with auto-pay need to re-
register through the new Resident Access portal at
eriewater.org under the Customer Service tab.

Community Corner 
Erie Water Works employees donated blankets, socks and warm
clothing to the Upper Room Blizzard of Blankets event on
Saturday, November 16, 2024.

Pictured is Erie Water Works CEO Craig Palmer presenting a
donation from employee jean day contributions to Chuck Nelson,
Upper Room Board President and Saunders McLaurin, Executive
Director.

The Upper Room of Erie has been providing a safe and welcoming
place for Erie’s poor and homeless year round since their doors
opened in 1995. 

The Upper Room relies on the kindness and support of our
community. If you are able to donate your time or resources visit
their website at upperroomerie.org for more information.

How to identify the material of your service line

First, locate your water service line. It will be near the main
shut-off valve, typically located in your basement, garage or
crawl space. Next, use the image below to assist in material
identification. You will need a few tools to help find and
identify the material: a flashlight, magnet, coin or key.   
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https://www.eriewater.org/customer-service/rates-fees/

